DULES' MANAGER Last Year's Semi-Pro Baseball

Champions Will Reorganize
This Evening.

A meeting of tentative members of next season's Golden Rule baseball squad has been called for tonight at

the Golden Rule store, at which time a manager will be selected. The Golden Rules won the Twin Ports semi-professional championship last year, and it is expected that they will try hard to repeat the "stunt" this year. Practically all of last! year's members will sign up this season and one of the best teams ever turned out should result. Although no one has definitely stated that he will run for the managership position of the team, it is understood that A. Shapiro will propably be selected by the members. Last i year's aggregation was managed by Tony Lavell, who is now on the Pa-

cific coast.